
                       Jet Class Newsletter                             

 

 

 

 

 

                                 

      

 

                                                                                     

                        

 

Coming up next week Way to support at home 
  In English we will be planning our stories, we 

will be innovating the middle of our stories 
think of exciting adventures for Hom and his 

friend.  
 

In Maths we are moving on to positional 
language, including, half, quarter and three-

quarter turns.  

 
Please send any small cardboard boxes into 

school ASAP (see message on Google 
Classroom) 

 
We had a lot of children not getting their 

raffle ticket for reading 5 times last week. 
Please support your children with their reading 

at home. Many Thanks  

We are really enjoying our new class text ‘Hom’, we have been using the pictures in the book to 
write setting descriptions of the island and character descriptions of Hom. We also applied our 

grammar skills from this week using commas in lists.  

In DT we started designing our moving vehicles for our mini outcome ‘How will it move? We 
explored different ways of fixing axels and wheels to a chassis.  

In geography we named and labelled the seven continents and five oceans of the world.  

In Maths we have been learning all about statistics, creating pictograms and block charts and 
interpreting the data collected.  


